MINNESOTA OFFICE OF ADMINISTRATIVE HEARINGS

600 North Robert Street
Saint Paul, Minnesota 55101

Mailing Address: Voice: (651) 361-7900
P.O. Box 64620 TTY. (651)361-7878
St. Paul, Minnesota 55164-0620 Fax: (651) 361-7936

February 19, 2013

Miles R. Seppelt VIA E-MAIL
Economic Development Director (mseppelt@ci.hutchinson.mn.us)
City Center Building

111 Hassan St SE
Hutchinson, MN 55350

Re: D-507 Hutchinson/Hassan Valley 'Township
(Hutchinson Economic Development Authority Petition;
City Resolution No. 14085/Township Resolution No. 1152013; 78.04 acres)

Dear Miles Seppelt:

The Office of Administrative Hearings acknowledges receipt of the above-referenced petition
and supporting resolutions from the City and Township for detachment from the City of
Hutchinson to Hassan Valley Township. Please refer to the above-referenced docket number in
any future correspondence relating to this proceeding.

This matter has been scheduled for review. If you have any questions, please contact Katie Lin at
katie.lin@state.mn.us or at 651-361-7911.

Starlene J. H /%WWK/

State Program Administrator, Senior
Municipal Boundary Adjustment Unit
star.holman(@state.mn.us
651-361-7909

STH:kjl

c: Jeremy Carter, Hutchinson City Administrator (jcarter@ci.hutchinson.mn.us)
Robert Anderson, Hassan Valley Township Clerk

Sincerely,




